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John Griffiths, AM 
Minister for Environment and Sustainable Development, 
National Assembly for Wales, 
CARDIFF BAY. 
CF99 1NA 
 
Dear John, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated June 29th 2011 regarding the future plans for 
Newborough Forest.  I’m afraid that the contents do not reflect the agreement I had 
reached with your predecessor Jane Davidson on how it would try to resolve the 
difficulties that have arisen. 
 
When I met Jane Davidson, we had a video conference with officials.  It was agreed that 
we should between us agree on the terms of reference for the arbitration and that we 
should also agree on suitable names for the panel and independent adjudicator.  
However your letter now makes clear that that agreement is not being adhered to and 
that only CCW and your office will determine these matters. 
 
It is necessary to retain the confidence of all parties as to seek a resolution to this 
matter.  I would therefore ask you to reconsider the matter and revert to the original 
agreement.  Otherwise my constituents will feel that their views are yet again being 
ignored, a feeling which led originally to the deepening of the rift between them and 
CCW. 
 
I am happy to discuss this with you if that would be helpful.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
IEUAN WYN JONES, 
Assembly Member for Ynys Môn 
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